
Dear valued customers, 

Due to the branch location being near the red zone of COVID-19 in Johor, as 
declared by the Ministry of Health, MBSB Bank will facilitate cleaning and 
sanitization works. The branch will be closed today, 27 March 2020 and will 
resume operations on 30 March 2020. You may visit the Batu Pahat branch for 
any transactions. 

This is a precautionary measure undertaken by MBSB Bank and we are pleased 
to inform that none of our employees are infected.

Any inconvenience caused is very much regretted.

For enquiry, please call our Customer Service at 03-2096 3000 or e-mail us at 
enquiry@mbsbbank.com.
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TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF KLUANG BRANCH TO 
FACILITATE CLEANING AND SANITIZATION WORKS.  


